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 November 2023 

Upcoming City Council Meetings 

Work Sessions: 

Nov. 13th 9am, 14th & 28th 6pm 

Dec. 11th 9am, 12th 6pm 

Council Meetings:  

Nov. 14th & 28th 7pm 

Dec. 12th 7pm 

Meetings held at Mills City Hall 

and are subject to change 

 

Mills Municipal Court is held every 

Tuesday at 1:00 p.m. with the ex-

ception of recognized holidays that 

fall on Tuesday. 

 

 

CCR Report (Consumer 
Confidence Report) is 
available on the City of 
Mills website 
(millswy.gov), City Hall, 
and at the Water Treat-
ment Plant. 

The City of Mills offices will be closed in observance of the 

Veterans Day holiday on Friday, November 10th.  

COME SEE MILLS REPRESENTED IN THE 

CASPER CHRISTMAS PARADE ON THE 

25TH OF NOVEMBER, IN DOWNTOWN 

CASPER! 

                                      Daylight Savings is on November 5th.  



Contact Us 

City of Mills 

704 Fourth St 

PO Box 789 

Mills, WY 82644 

(307) 234-6679 

info@millswy.gov 

 

                                                    

Visit us on the web at 

www.millswy.gov 

 

                                                    

Pay your bill online at 

www.xpressbillpay.com* 
 

 

Like us on  

Facebook 

www.facebook.com/    

millswy 

 

                                        

www.instagram.com/

cityofmillswy/ 

HOLIDAY GARBAGE COLLECTION REMINDERS  

The only Holidays without regular trash pick ups are  Christmas day and  New Years 

day.  If Christmas or New Years falls on a weekend, the observed Holiday day will be 

treated as the Holiday.  If your regular garbage day falls on one of these  Holidays, your 

trash will be picked up the following business day. Commercial garbage pick up: the 

City of Mills attempts to pick up some or most customers on the day before the Holiday.  

Otherwise pick up will be the following business day. 

 

Mills City Offices will be closed 

November 23rd & 24th for the 

Thanksgiving Holiday!  Happy 

Thanksgiving from the City of 

Mills! 

The Mills Health Depart-

ment, located at 426 

Fourth St, will be having 

a flu shots available on 

November 

7th, 14th 

and 21st.   


